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I am opposed to HB 3075 and measure 114. These are blatant violations of the 

second amendment.  They place further constrains on law abiding citizens but do 

nothing to curb gun violence.  Bad guys don't follow laws. Bad guys will and have 

always obtained firearms illegally, nothing in these bills will prevent that.  


